
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: December 7, 2020 

FROM: Mike Sfiropoulos, Ph.D. 

TO: FCS Chief Academic Officers 
  
Via: CIA-ALL-L@LSERV.FLDOE.ORG   

SUBJECT: 2020 Collegiate High School Programs/Charter School Data Update Request 
 

Please find attached the 2020 Collegiate High School Data Request template, which requests 
information pertaining to enrollments, completions, earned credit hours, and degrees and industry 
certifications completed at collegiate high school programs and charter high schools associated with 
your college. 
  
Also, attached is a memo that outlines specific information as it relates to instructions and contact 
information. The due date for the completion of the template is March 1, 2021. 
  
Please feel free to reach out to me or to Hayley Spencer, Director of Research and Analytics, at 
Hayley@Spencer@fldoe.org or 850-245-9456 should you have any questions. 
  
Thank you, 
Mike 
-- 
Mike Sfiropoulos, Ph.D. 
Director of Academic Affairs 
Division of Florida Colleges 
325 W. Gaines Street, Suite 1232B 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
850-245-9523 (Office) 
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